
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Welcome to First Lutheran Church. We ask 

everyone to complete the “Footprints” 

listing if you are a visitor, communing, or 

have a prayer request. There are several 

large print bulletins available.  Please ask an 

usher for assistance.    
 

IN-PERSON WORSHIP HAS ARRIVED and 

parking lot worship will remain.  A 

“hybrid” worship schedule has begun with 

a 9:00am in-person service inside. (Feel free 

to use the Lincoln St. doors to exit.) Our 

10:30am worship service continues in the 

parking lot.   

 

THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given to the glory of 

God by Jon and Sandra Burnside in loving 

memory of family members who have 

passed on. 

 
 
 
 
 

THE SPRING RUMMAGE SALE has been 

postponed until the fall due to the increase 

in Covid cases and the lack of donations. 

Please hang on to your precious donations 

until the fall sale  
 

PRAYERS ARE REQUESTED for Autumn, Brad, 

Danielle, Dawn, Gary, Jill, Beth Hardesty, 

Lori Miller, Voleta Willford, Larry McKanna, 

Virginia Jensen, Renee, Whitley, Chance, 

Brittany, Mike Meyer, Rose Barbosa, Debby 

Baker, Megan, Jack & Nancy Meek, Kevin 

Behr, Doug Schriner, Jean Wynkoop, 

Nicholas, Karisa Crawford, Sue, Lisa 

Hoekstra, Colin Brancaleone, Connie 

Lafrance, Shari Helig, Terry Bowser, Shelly, 

Marcia Weldy, Dick & Shirley Lee, Suzanne, 

Brenda, Beth Wise, Friends/Family of 

Janice, Doug & Brooke Steiner, Charlotte 

Jane, Bill Roemer, Pr. Bob & Pam Cochran, 

Lilian Martins, Brenda, Maria  

Schell, Pat, Chris, Morgan Kirk, Jon 

Burnside, Frank Hamilton, family of Paul 

Brockman, and Lindsay Kroezen. Please 

pray for those serving in our military: Austin 

Brown, Chris Dierking, Caleb Ekin, Alan 

Gagnon, Mitchell Gardiner, Jake Hardesty, 

Alyssa Heilig, Matthew Lacelle, Thomas 

Leonard, Sean Napier, Matthew Price, 

Brandon Shanahan, KG Smith, Corey 

Spoon, Drew Weissling, and Chris Wolfe.   

 

 

 

 
 

A REMINDER AS WE GET BACK TO “NORMAL” in 

our church building.  Please contact the 

church office and complete a Building Use 

Form for special meetings and events to be 

held at the church.  
 
SUNDAY SCHOOL FOR PRE-SCHOOL (4'S) TO  6TH 

returns today, at 9:50 am to 10:10 am in the 

basement (red door room).  We will be 

studying bible stories, watching Whirl 

video, and doing activities that go along 

with the story.  Come and join us!!!  

 

 THE 2021 FLOWER CHART is up in the hallway, 

across from the church office. Most of May 

and June are open. Please consider signing 

up for flowers that honor or remember 

special people or events in your life. Not 

only are you sharing God’s beauty of 

nature on Sundays, but you brighten your 

home or the home of a shut-in the 

following week. Please consider this 

ministry as a way to share God’s love for His 

people. 
 

FINANCE COMMITTEE is looking for volunteers 

to be counters after the second Sunday 

service.  Training will be provided to 

prepare the weekly deposit and make the 

after-hours deposit at our bank.  Counters 

should be able to commit to one month 

per year or at least two-week intervals 

consecutively.  Please contact Daryl or 

Cyndy Rotman at rotman4@aol.com or 

419-425-0838. 

 

 

SPRING WEEKDAY BIBLE STUDY.  A 6-week 

course on "The Jerusalem Collection" (Acts 

and Paul's letters) will be offered 

Wednesdays at 7:00 p.m. and Thursdays at 

10:00 a.m. beginning May 5/6.  Sessions 

are limited to ten each.  Pastor Art Wilde 

will be leading the study which was 

prepared by Bishop Dan Beaudoin.  Sign up 

on the bulletin board or with the church 

office, at flcfindlay@gmail.com or 419-422-

2638.   

 

   

  First Lutheran Financials 

1st quarter  

Total Receipts $89,588 

Total Expenses $90,275 

Expenses over Receipts ($687) 

 

 
 

 

    firs 

Lutheran 

Sunday Worship 9:00,  In -person 
10:30 – Parking Lot 

 

Halle, Halle, Hallelujah   
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